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Greg Werich

From: Paul Bonham <pnbonham@citznet.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 11:57 AM
To: pwmncole@citznet.com; Claire & Sharon McMillan; Ashley Stinson; Bill Hanson; Dee 

McClurg; Greg Werich; Dianne Schwarzkopf
Subject: Mha minutes 7-12-10

Behavior Resource and Recovery Center of Wells County 
Minutes for July 12, 2010 

 
 The meeting was called to order by the Vice-President, Sharon McMillan, at 12:05 p.m. on July 12, 
2010.  Those members present were Kay Manges, Bill Hanson, Melba Cole, Sharon McMillan, Nancy Bonham, 
Pete Cole and Paul Bonham. The minutes of the last meeting were presented and a change was noted.  Melba 
Cole did not relinquish her position as Chairperson of the Newsletter Committee.  Pete Cole made a motion to 
accept the minutes as changed and the motion was seconded by Nancy Bonham and the motion passed. 
The Financial report for June was presented and a motion to accept was made by Paul Bonham.  The motion 
was seconded by Melba Cole and the motion passed.  There was much discussion about the newsletter and it 
was felt that someone needs to talk with June Grove about it. 
 
Committee Reports; 
Education ; At the meeting on Thursday, Ashley Stinson spoke about the need for a theme for the annual 
meeting.  It was felt that there should not be an election at the annual meeting.  Do something different but have 
a meal.  A motion was made by Kay Manges to have the annual meeting at the Corner Depot on Monday, 
November 8, 2010 at 6:30 p.m.  The motion was seconded by Melba Cole and it passed unanimously.   
 
Old Business:  Nancy had the work sheet for those to work in the office during the last of July and the month of 
August. 
 
New Business: 
There was discussion about the need for a public meeting sometime in the fall.  There should be a specific topic 
for this meeting.   
Also discussed was the Gift-Lift for the Logansport State hospital and Park Center.  The question was,”Do we 
want to continue to do this?”  It was felt that we continue with Logansport, but will contact to see their need and 
to discontinue Park Center.  
 
The next meeting will on August 9th at noon.   
The meeting in September will on the 13th at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:15  
 
Paul Bonham, Secretary 


